
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

It was lovely to welcome so many parents and carers into our school this week, as well as hearing all the 
wonderful comments about how well your child and or children are progressing. We are extremely proud of all 
the children and how hard they are working at school. I would also like to take this opportunity to say a huge 
thank you for all the support the children receive at home, as this has a huge impact on how well they do at 
school too. We know that many of you are extremely busy, but a few minutes here and there goes an awful long 
way. The children’s reading and spellings are the building blocks and open so many doors into their learning. 
So, keep up the super work at home as it is greatly appreciated by us all! 
 
Our fabulous Year 6 are off to Dol-Y-Moch today, we just know that they are going to have an amazing time 
and we look forward to hearing all about their adventures on their return.  Have a fantastic weekend everyone! 
 
Early Years Cake Sale Wednesday 12th March To help raise funds for the Early Years outside area they have 
decided to have a cake sale. The cake sale will take place during the school day and all cakes will be sold for 
50p each. We are asking for donations from all year groups to be sent into school from Monday 10th March. 
On the day of the cake sale please send money into school with your child for the class teacher to look after 
until the cake sale takes place. Thank you in advance for you support towards our KS1 outside area. 

 
PTA Thanks to everyone who took part in the book swap this week. It was great to 
see how enthusiastic the children were. We've used some of the donations to top up 
the school library so plenty of good reading ahead.  
Thank you to everyone who helped us win Bobby's Book Corner's World Book Day 
competition. Look at the fantastic bundle of new books which we won! Please check 
out Bobby's Book Corner on Facebook or Instagram - they have a really great 
selection of Usborne books - and they accept World Book Day vouchers too.  
 

PTA Spring disco tickets on sale soon. PTA's spring disco is at the Jaguar social club on Thursday 10th April. 
There will be 2 sessions: 5-6.30pm and 7-8.30pm. Tickets go on sale at 6pm, on Friday 14th March from http://
www.pta-events.co.uk/allesleypta. 
 
Have a great weekend, 

L Hoey  

Headteacher 

Newsletter Date: 07/03/2024 

PE Days:  
Reception—Wednesday & Friday 
Year 1— Wednesday 
Year 2— Thurs & Friday  
Year 3— Friday 
Year 4—Tuesday & Thursday 
Year 5— Wednesday & Friday 
Year 6— Friday 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/allesleypta.
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Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

 

We all had a super time yesterday celebrating World Book Day and there were some    
wonderful, imaginative costumes throughout the school - we loved seeing all the children 
dressed up!  We started the morning with an assembly in the hall presented by Mrs Eze 
and her son Nathan from Year 5. They shared with us all how they became published      
authors and gave us some useful tips too! - thank you o them both. There was lots going on 
around the school with fun activities all linked to books and the children had a fantastic 
day. Thank you to the children who handed in their bookmarks for the competition too - 
there's still time to enter as the competition closes next Thursday. Thank you to the PTA 
for running our Book Swap - it was lovely to see all the children go home with a new book to 
read and share.   



 

 



 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance  

Week beginning  24th – 
28th February 2025 

Highest Year  Mrs Fatile’s 
class 98.77% Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.48! 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Poppy’s thought of 
the week… 

 
I hope all of my 
Year 6 friends 

have a great time 
in Dol-y-moch! 

Prince I Year 1    Nathan E Year 5  Charlotte W Year 6 

Ava P Year 2       Sienna Mc Year 1     Kai S Nursery  

Thomas G Year 1   Meera N Rec         George M Year 3  

Maddison D Year 1   Jaia T Year 1  

Year 1 Poems to perform by Julia Donaldson recommended by Mrs Freeman   

Year 2  Tiddler by Julia Donaldson recommended by Eliza 
Year 3 Georges marvellous medicine by Roald Dahl recommended by Matilda R  

Year 4 Fox and the Ghost King by Michael Morpurgo recommended by Penelope 
Year 5 Meet the maliks Twin detectives by  Zanib Mian  recommended by Rory   

Year 6 Murder At Twilight by Fleur Hitchcock recommended by Mrs Clay 

Monday- KS2 Dodge Ball  - Mr Barker (cxl this week, 10th) 
Tuesday - KS2 Girl's Football - Mr Knight  
Wednesday - KS2 Hockey - Mr Barker   
Thursday– KS2 Boy's Football - Mr Knight   
Thursday - KS1 Gymnastics  - Mr Barker   
Friday - KS1 Football - Mr Barker 



In Year 3, we have been 
using our times table 
facts to help us divide a 
2-digit number by a 1-
digit number. We have 
all been persevering 
through the challenges 
and refuse to give up.   

In Year 2 
Maths we have 
been learning 
about 
measurement. 
We had so 
much fun 
measuring our 
classroom, it's 
10 metres long!   

Year 5 after a day of dressing up in our favourite characters, 
what better way to relax than with a special book inspired 
yoga session in the hall.  

Year 1 put 
their 
knowledge 
of Spring to 
the test by 
going on a 
signs of 
Spring 
scavenger 
hunt to look 
for clues of 
the 
changing 
seasons.  

Celebrating our week  

In Year 4 as part of our 
'keeping ourselves Safe' unit 
in PHSE, we talked about the 
importance of respecting 
others personal space.  We 
played 'Islands' and discussed 
how it made us feel being so 
close to each other.  

For world book day our Reception children 
read the book Elmer, and created their own 
Elmer’s using a milk carton and coloured tissue 
paper. 

Year 6 competed very         
competitively in the Coventry 
finals of the sports hall        
athletics, coming away with a 
bronze medal. With lots of   
children missing because 
they were at The Young  
Voices event, our team had to 
try extra hard and even  
compete in extra events. The 
most pleasing part of the day 
happened as we were leaving 
the venue, when our team 
took it upon themselves to 
give the winners a round of 
applause as we walked past 
them, with no prompting from 
a member of staff. The staff 
of the winning school were 
very complimentary about 
the sporting attitude of our   
children.  

In Nursery we made bear masks and then we made and ate porridge. We 
chose different toppings to put on, it was just right and not too hot.  


